NOTICE OF LOCATION CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Bryan
City School District on Monday, December 12, 2022 at 6:00 PM will be at the Bryan
Middle School/High School Commons. Enter through the Arts Entrance.

Signed 7&«?77%

Kevin D Schafer, Oé/ O/Treasurer

December 8, 2022



